
LAST DAY
18/03/23



Unfortunately, all good things must come to an end…
and so did our journey :(



With great sadness we said goodbye to our host families,

thanking them sincerely for their hospitality.



We headed to the meeting point, Leys Pool and Leisure Centre,
loaded our bags onto the coach and set off for Heathrow Airport.



Once there, we went through the usual boarding

procedures (even with some unfortunate events… )
and waited for our 2:50 PM flight.




Waiting⏰



And since the flight was over 30 minutes late,
we had extra time to eat and shop in the duty-free area.




These were Queen
Elizabeth II's

favourite teas!



Once the flight was announced we headed for
the shuttle that took us to the plane.

Taking a last glance at our beloved England,
we all got to our seats and the plane took off.

Bye bye London 👋🏻

Selfie time!



After our 2 hour flight,
we landed at Linate airport.

And... we're back home!



After all, we were really happy with this
experience, because we immersed ourselves

in a new culture and we also managed to bond
with each other.



With so many new memories, we are excited

to find out what our next adventure will bring
us!


